
 
 
 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURES OF LIMETREE WATER DISTRIBUTION 
CENTERS FOR HOLIDAYS 

 

If you or a member of your household are eligible for the Limetree Water Distribution 
Program, please take notice: 

In addition to the temporary closure of the Frederiksted Ball Park Water Distribution 
Center through mid-January, the Limetree Water Distribution Centers will be temporarily 
closed on the following holidays: 

• Monday, December 25, 2023 
• Tuesday, December 26, 2023 
• Monday, January 1, 2024 
• Saturday, January 6, 2024 

You may pick up the daily allotted water for the above closure dates on another day of the 
correlating week when the Water Distribution Centers are open (i.e., pick up the amounts 
for December 25-26 on any day between December 27-30).  As a reminder, the regular hours 
of the Water Distribution Centers are: 

The Limetree Distribution Center, 1 Estate Hope, Christiansted - from 2:00 p.m. to 
9:00 p.m., Monday through Saturday 

OR 

The Sunshine Mall Distribution Center, 1 Estate Cane, Frederiksted - from 7:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

For more information visit www.LimetreeWaterProgram.com or call 1-877-889-6522.  

 

http://www.limetreewaterprogram.com/

